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Notice on Enhancement of Fubon Business Online Payroll Service 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the "Bank") will enhance its existing payroll service by 
enabling customers to send payroll to employees who do not hold accounts with the Bank 
through the Fubon Business Online platform ("FBO") starting from 18 November 2024 
("Effective Date"). This will provide customers with increased flexibility in managing their 
payroll services with us.  
 
Since the launch of Fubon Business Online, the Bank has established a payroll service within 
the Bank’s accounts. The payroll service to other local banks will be accessible on FBO starting 
from the Effective Date. This service is subject to the Bank's "Global Terms and Conditions for 
Accounts and Services" and the Terms and Conditions for Fubon Business Online Service. 
 
Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to visit the Bank’s website  
www.fubonbank.com.hk or contact our Customer Service Hotline* at (852) 2806 5062 during 
office hours. 
 

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays)  

 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

 

Remark: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English version shall 
prevail. 


